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February 28, 2023 
 
 

 
Hello neighbor, 
 
 
I am reaching out to in an effort to connect with private landowners around the Rachel 
Carson National Wildlife Refuge (refuge). As you may know, the refuge encompasses 5,690 
acres across eleven municipalities from Kittery to Cape Elizabeth in York and Cumberland 
counties.  This beautiful area of southern coastal Maine consists of small but steadily growing 
communities interwoven within an abundant network of forests, grasslands, waterways and salt 
marshes.  The natural habitat here is critically important for a diversity of wildlife.  Many of our 
fellow Mainers and visitors enjoy recreating in the protected natural areas that can be found just 
a short distance from our homes and workplaces.  Our home communities and these natural areas 
together define our local culture and provide for our unique quality of life, something many of us 
wish to preserve for ours and future generations to enjoy.   
 
Across the country, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is interested in continuing the work of 
protecting natural and working lands, restoring habitat on open land and salt marshes and 
acquiring properties from willing sellers that lie in close proximity to existing refuge lands.  
Here in southern Maine, the refuge is currently purchasing lands and conservation 
easements from willing sellers.  A conservation easement is a transaction where the owner 
retains the land as their private property but conveys certain rights that protect the property’s 
wildlife habitat in perpetuity.   We also gratefully accept land donations when they contribute 
to refuge purposes.      
 
If you would like to talk about the benefits of protecting your land and integrating it into 
the National Wildlife Refuge System, please reach out to me by phone or e-mail using my 
contact information below.  I have attached links describing the work of the Rachel Carson 
NWR and our Realty Division for your review on the second page of this letter.   I hope to 
hear from you soon! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Karl Stromayer, Refuge Manager 
Phone: 207-206-6735 
Email: Karl_Stromayer@fws.gov 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  
Visit us at Rachel Carson National Wildlife Refuge  or Facebook   
 
 
https://www.fws.gov/program/land-acquisition-and-realty 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fws.gov%2Frefuge%2Frachel_carson%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ckarl_stromayer%40fws.gov%7Cf74a6b15b83c47f0492a08db19a61773%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C638131973370578881%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bpf9cgeSS3qrwsLf4BvMklESaC01Kje5Nktrjx5KPic%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FRachelCarsonNWR%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ckarl_stromayer%40fws.gov%7Cf74a6b15b83c47f0492a08db19a61773%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C638131973370578881%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LpjGvs45vgjejP5tESklgZJcLdZ%2F13so3B8Ergifn9U%3D&reserved=0
https://www.fws.gov/program/land-acquisition-and-realty
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